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tendthe time of patentinglands,” passedon the twenty-first
dayof March,onethousandsevenhundredandninety-two,and
all mattersandthingsthereincontained,shallbe,andthesame
herebyis, furtherextendeduntothelastdayofDecember,which
will be in the year one thousandsevenhundredand ninety-
nine, and from thenceto the end of the next sessionof the
generalassembly.

PassedApril 4, 1798. RecordedL. B. No. 6, p. 274.

CHAPTERMCMXCVII.

AN ACT TO RE-ENACT CERTAIN LAWS RELATIVE TO COUNTY BATES
AND LEVIES.

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof theCommonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That the severalacts of assembly
relativeto county ratesand levies,whichwere in force on the
first day of January,one thousandsevenhundredandninety-
seven,areherebyre-enacted,and shallcontinuein force until
the first day of December,one thousandeight hundred,and
from thenceto the end of the nextsessionof thegeneralas-
semblyandno longer.

PassedAprIl 4, 1798. RecordedL. B. No. 6, p. 283. Seenote
to Act of March 20, 1724-25,Chapter284. SeealsoAct of April 17,
1795, Chapter 1852; and the repealingAct of April 11, 1799,
Chapter 2095.

CHAPTERMCMXCVIII.

AN ACT TO MAKE CERTAIN APPROPRIATIONSAS WELL AS FOB OTHER

PURPOSESTHEREIN MENTIONED.

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P.L.) Be it enactedby theSenate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby


